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Subj: Re: IMG_0131_1.JPG...

Date: 6/10/2006 10:14:19 PM US Mountain Standard Time
From: doug.fraiman@gmail.com

To: AZAEROPAINT@aol.com

I've arrived safely back in Alaska on Thursday after spending a day in Tahoe. The plane performed great
especially with the new prop which is much quieter. | wanted to thank you for doing such a great job painting the
airplane. It looks better than new!! | will definitely recommend you to others. Please feel free to use me as a
reference if you need to. Many thanks again and to your lovely wife for picking us up at the airport. All the best
Doug Fraiman

On 5/31/06, AZAEROPAINT@aol.com <AZAEROPAINT@aol.com> wrote:
Just a few things to do tomorrow and it is done.
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